
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Annual Notification of the availability of the  

Sauquoit Valley Central School District Asbestos Management Plan 
 

 

As required by the EPA since 1989, the Sauquoit Valley Central School District has kept 

Asbestos Management Plans for the district. This notification must be given annually, 

stating that the Asbestos Management Plans are on file in each Principal’s office and 

collectively at the office of Stephen Parker, Superintendent of Buildings and Grounds. 

These records are available for review during normal business hours. As required, 

periodic surveillances are conducted twice each year. The tri-annual review inspection is 

available in the district office.  Currently, there are no projects scheduled in the district 

that will disturb asbestos containing material. 

 

For more information, contact Stephen Parker, Superintendent of Buildings and Grounds 

at 315-839-6343 or sparker@svcsd.org. 

 


